
The McGrath Landfill facilities for solid waste disposal: 

1) Burn Box for household trash disposal. 

Incinerating our household garbage reduces the amount of land needed to dispose of our solid waste. 
The Burn Box is a self-serve facility. Please do not over fill the burn box with trash from a single user. 
This results in an inferno potentially dangerous to other users. When burning, the door handles will be 
hot to the touch. Close the doors after depositing your garbage. If the burn box is blazing, come back at 
a later time to deposit trash. A wise woman said .... "If the box is ab/azin', go back to lazin'!n 

Keep the Burn Box area safe by using the MNVC totes for combustibles items such as 

'aerosols, paint, propane containers, etc. 

Do not leave anything in the Burn Box pull-out. Use the Salvage Area, road past the burn box, to 
dispose of reusable items. 

2) Salvage/ Reuse Area 
Dispose of reusable items (AKA Treasure!), fl!,rniture, mattresses, bicycles, vehicles, construction 
materials, lumber yard wa?te and other "non-burnables" along the Salvage road located past the Burn 
Box. Mattresses and furniture should not be burned because they are treated with non-flammable 
chemicals that are dangerous to brea�he if incinerated. 

3) Yard Waste/ Lumber/ Bulk Debris 
Shou Id be deposited at the end of the Salvage Road. ·oum p as far off of the road as possible so others 
can use the turn-around at the end. 

4) Moose Scraps 
A seasonal' site ·is opened in September for scrap disposal. 

5) Bulk construction debris disposal requires a permit from the City of McGrath, call 
(907) 524-3825 for information. 

Computers, stoves, refrigerators, tv's etc: 

These "White Goods", along with fluorescent bulbs, batteries, and electronics contain toxirys harmful to 
the soil, water and air. These cannot be disposed of in McGrath's landfill. The McGrath Native Village 
Council !GAP program provides a site on Chinana Avenue to deposit these items. !GAP collects and pays 
to back-haul them to Anchorage for disposal. This is a tremendous service to our community and our 
environment. Thank you MNVC!!! 

If you have questions call the City of McGrath at 524-3825. 
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